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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR TREASURY AND RESOURCES
BY DEPUTY G.P. SOUTHERN OF ST. HELIER

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 5th APRIL 2011
 

Question
 
Given that in his response to written question 6121 on 1st March 2011 the Minister stated that it was “not
possible to give firm figures” for company tax revenues for the years of assessment 2010 and 2011, will the
Minister inform members of the latest estimates for these figures contained in his department’s projections for
budgetary purposes?
 
Answer
 
The estimated company tax revenues which are published in the Budget book summary table B remain the
same. No further information is available at this time. The explanation for this position remains the same as in
the answer to Part 1 of the Deputy’s written question 6121, which was actually asked on 15th March 2011.
 
 


